NOTIGE OF HEARING
ON PROPOSED
LOCAL LAW

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE,
The Byron Town Board will
hold a public hearing on
Wednesday, October 8,
2025 at 6:00pm & 6:30pm.
Meeting will be held at The
Byron Town Hall located at
7028 Route 237, Byron NY
14422.

The purpose of this public
hearing at 6:00pm is to
discuss the Proposed
Local Law #2 "A LOCAL
LAW TO REGULATE AND
SET STANDARDS FOR
SHORT TERM RENTALS
IN THE TOWN OF
BYRON, NEW YORK"

The purpose of this public
hearing at 6:30pmisto
discuss the Proposed
Local Law #3 "A LOCAL
LAW TO REGULATE THE
OUTDOOR STORAGE OF
COMMERCIAL TRAILERS
ON RESIDENTIAL AND
RECREATIONAL PRIVATE
PROPERTY"

Immediately following the
close of the two public
hearings the regular Town
of Byron, Town Board
meeting will take place.

Proposed Local Law #2
and #3 are available for
review on the Town of
Byron website and in the
town clerks office.




